
  
 

BATH AND NORTH EAST SOMERSET COUNCIL 

 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 

 

SPEED CUSHIONS, 

WIDCOMBE HILL, BATH ORDER 2025 

 

NOTICE is given that Bath and North East Somerset Council proposes to exercise its powers 

conferred by The Highways Act 1980 Section 90A, which permits a highway authority to 

both construct and remove road humps in a public road, for which they are the highway 

authority, if the highway is subject to a legal speed limit for motor vehicles of 30 miles per 

hour or less or the road humps are specially authorised by the Secretary of State. Location of 

speed cushions listed in schedule 1 of this notice.  

 

A drawing of the pedestrian crossing, together with a statement of the Council’s reasons may 

be inspected at The One Stop Shops at 3-4 Manvers Street, Bath 3, The Hollies Midsomer 

Norton and at the Keynsham Civic Centre, Market Walk, Keynsham during normal office 

hours. 

 

If you wish to comment on this proposal, please write to the Traffic Management Team at the 

address below, or by email to TROs@bathnes.gov.uk by 05th March 2025. 

 

Please quote the reference TRO 24-033a/TS.  

 

For any queries concerning this proposal please telephone (01225) 394392. 

 

 

Traffic Management Team 

Bath and North East Somerset Council 

Lewis House 

Manvers Street 

Bath BA1 1JG 

Dated: 12th February 2025 

 

                                 

           
                                     Chris Major 

                             Director of Place 

Management  

                                     

 

SCHEDULE 1 

 

Road 

 

Widcombe Hill, Bath  

Location 

 

From its junction with Pulteney Road for a 

distance of approximately 150 metres.  

 

 Widcombe Hill, Bath                                       From its junction Macauley Buildings in a 

                                                                   north easterly direction for approximately  

                                                                   80 metres.  
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